Dear Shirley and Robert,

Very Glad to have you both here. It's a long way to come and yet you came.

When you have time, please see the www.mehsa.org 
Hope we can do that kind of fun again, before we are too old to travel.

 

Take care.

Sincerely,

Ko Edwin


Myo Shin  wrote:

Dear Ko Edwin, Thanks for putting together such a terrific reunion. We all appreciate all the personal time, effort and money you contributed to make it happen. Thank you also for the photos.   
Fondly,
Shirley & Robert

Dear Carol,

Thanks for the compliments on the phone and now. I need special people like you to make it merrier.

Jing Jing !

I am pleased that everyone enjoyed. I walked around to observe

 

Take care and Hope to see you again.

Sincerely,

Edwin



carol nelson  wrote:

Hi Edwin,
 

 

Thank you so very much for being head of the organising committee, you did an absolutely fantastic job and we are all very grateful.
I hope you are having a well earned rest 'R & R' now.
 

Well done
 

Regards
 

Carol
Dear Lorraine,

Thanks for your compliments. It's great to have you in the support team.

I know you will all like the day's events, as I tried to give you more time for yourselves.

( Even the Violin Show, you can dance in front of them while they played for you or take photos with my violin girls is giving you, your own time and not have to sit back and glum )

 

The Siblings and the MEHS Couple lists on the website were my initiatives to place on the website, so I brought the personal show of my characters on the web list on stage.

 

I missed one sibling group and a couple as I do not know they are related.  

Next time will not be Bangkok ,as it is an international reunion.

I am sure all your days here are eventful.

 

Sincerely,

Edwin

 

 

 


Lorraine Akinshete  wrote:

Hi Edwin,

Just a note to say “thanks so much” for all your hard work making the Reunion a great success. I did really enjoy myself as did everyone I spoke to. I am already looking forward to the next one in 2010. I assume it will be in Thailand again. I shall have to start saving my pennies – my husband wants to come with me next time. The hotel was very good and I am glad I decided to stay there, as it was also convenient for the Morning & Afternoon School!!!

Please also thank Tammy for inviting my son & I to dinner to your home. She really went to town, and worked so hard feeding us so well. After all these years, it was nice to have Burmese food, i.e. pe byok, see thamin etc. 

I managed to buy the chin Maung kyaw and have frozen half, and am eating a bit every day, savouring every mouthful. I still have the letphet and ginthoke, which I will be having over the next few weeks.

Apologies for this tardy note, but have been so busy at work after my return. Our flight was delayed by over 2 hours, and we did not get back to London until after 9 p.m. on Weds.16th Jan, luckily, the day before the plane from Peking crash landed on Thursday, or we would probably have been delayed further. I am still suffering from my cough and cold, but am dosing myself with medication. I got back to work on Friday, but it was the usual catching up and finding my feet again.

I have had a look at the photos on the website and they look good. Will there be others, i.e. the class ones? Please let me know, as I am not sure if I managed to get a good one of our class.

It was so good to meet up once again with ex. classmates/schoolmates and of course very emotional – the saying goodbye again, though hopefully it is only “au revoir” until 2010.

Take care, and my best wishes to Tammy.

Regards,

Lorraine

P.S. If you need any help with the next reunion, i.e. rounding up people, registering etc., let me know.

